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Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:35 AM

To: ‘Emanuel Steinbock’

Subject: RE: Docket #160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Steinbock,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: Emanuel Steinbock [mailto:emmestei@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:32 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket #160021-E1

| am not persuaded that FPL has compelling reason for the requested rate hike

For many years FPL was busting its rate structure as one of the lowest in the nation telling us again and again about rate
reductions, Why do FPL reverse course now

| am against the proposed rate hike

Emanuel Steinbock
8102 Cavalli Way
Lake Worth, 33467
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